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We’re excited to share our brand-new school meal menu for the colder 
months ahead. It’s packed with delicious new dishes alongside much-
loved favourites — perfect for keeping everyone warm and well-fed this 
season. 

If you haven’t tried our school lunches before, now’s the perfect time to take a 
look — you might be surprised by what’s on offer! From hearty mains to 
scrumptious puddings, there’s something for everyone to enjoy. 

Autumn & Winter School Menu is Here! ❄️   Events on the way; 
 October—Chicken Fest 

 November—Bonfire Night Menu 

 Christmas Lunch 

As you may be aware, 
the Government offer 

the  

Universal Free School 
Meals Scheme  

which means all  

children in F2, Year 1 
and Year 2  

automatically quality 
for FREE nutritious 

school meals to maxim-
ise their learning at this 

critically important 
time in their school life  

Please speak to the school 
office about how to book a 
school meal for your child. 

National Cheeseburger Day – What a Treat! 

 

On 18th September we celebrated National Cheese-
burger Day, and what a success it was — plenty of happy 
faces enjoying their tasty burgers! 

We did have a small hiccup, as a few children had meals 
ordered for them that they couldn’t eat because the 
burgers weren’t halal. To help avoid any disappoint-
ment in the future, we kindly ask parents and carers to 
please check the menu descriptions carefully and place 
orders in advance. This way, every child can enjoy their 
meal with a big smile! 

The next theme day is 'Coombs 

Chicken Fest' on 2nd October  

CHICKEN 

Certificate of Excellence! 

We had a Coombs kitchen audit last 
month and I am pleased to announce 
we got 96.6%! We have been award a  

certificate of excellence! 

  


